
 

The PMC  
(Pregnancy Medical 

Clinic) is a life-
affirming outreach to 

women in  
unexpected or  
unexpectedly  

difficult pregnancies.   
 

Through the PMC’s 
patient location, 

Journey Clinic,  we 
provide early      

pregnancy services 
for women including:   

• Pregnancy testing 
• Options             

education  
• Nurse               

consultations 
• On-site Limited 

OB Ultrasound  
• Referrals for    

prenatal care and 
other practical 
assistance  

 
(We don’t refer for 

or suggest abortion)  
 

ALL OF OUR  
SERVICES ARE 

FREE  
TO PATIENTS  

 
 

Join us as we Celebrate Life 
 

 
Please pray for us these next two weeks as we focus again on “Celebrating Life” with our local   
Christian community. Our celebration will emphasize the Bible’s words about the Sanctity of Life 
using a variety of verses including Genesis 1:27. 
 
Our goal is to encourage us all to remember to value all life, just as God does. We’ve invited our 
area churches to join with us in celebrating during the week of January 19th—26th, 2020. 
 
Many churches will be using PMC supplied materials including handouts and a video. The video 
we’ve created encourages everyone to take God’s image of Hope, Justice, Mercy, and Peace into 
our hurting world. 
 
You’ll find listed on the back page some ways that you can help us share this life-affirming message 
with others. 

Praises: 

• For a strong financial finish to 2019 that will give us the additional resources needed as we 

begin several additional projects in 2020. 

• For several days of holiday rest and refreshment for the PMC board, volunteers, and employees. 

• For several volunteers and a local company who assisted us with getting additional  outside 

lighting to improve the nighttime security at the PMC/Journey Clinic building. 

 
Prayers:  
• For God to send 3-4 more nurse to volunteer VERY SOON who can help better meet our in-

creasing patient load. Our Clinic Nurses, (who can be LPNs, RNs, etc.) work 3-4 hours 1X per 
week. Adding these Clinic Nurses is critical before we can go on to additional medical services 

we would like to offer. 

• For God’s wisdom as we consider the option of “renting-to-own” our building. Several of you 
have asked about this and we will be able to stay in this building regardless of whether we are 

able to “rent-to-own” it now or not. 

• For our new Board Member, Kevin, as he trains and is oriented to his PMC responsibilities. 
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Would you Help Spread the Word? 
• Share this “Rays of Hope” prayer and praise letter- 

•  Pray for the PMC and women in unexpected or unexpectedly difficult pregnancies. 

•  Make a copy and share these praises and requests to friends who would be willing to pray for us 

• Go to our website to watch/share our life-affirming videos:   www.pregnancymedicalclinic.org/events 

• Friday, January 17th: go to the website above for the debut of the new Celebrating Life video In His Image that 
will be shown in churches on Sundays January 19th and January 26th. 

Questions? Contact Tammy at 801-458-9293 Sun-Sat 8 AM to 8 PM 

 

Would you rather not receive Rays of Hope by mail?   
We can send this by text or e-mail instead OR we are glad to stop sending it.   

  

Just call 801-820-5157 to leave a message or e-mail ac@pregnancymedicalclinic.org   
(please give your name, instructions, and your text or e-mail address)  

mailto:ac@pregnancymedicalclinic.org

